The Jack H. Marston |l Melanoma Research Fund
P.O. Box 436
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

January 12, 2010

Carl Voelcker, CFRE

Vice President for Development
Lutheran General Hospital

Lutheran General Children's Hospital
Advocate Charitable Foundation
1775 Dempster Street

Park Ridge, IL 60068

Dear Carl:

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Jack H. Marston II Melanoma Fund Board of Directors
voted during calendar 2009 to award another $50,000 to Lutheran General Hospital for the
purpose of furthering the melanoma research of Dr. Jon Richards.

This pledge, along with an additional $50,000 the Board has approved for the 2010 calendar
year, will be paid in full during the first quarter of 2010.

We are proud to note that this pledge of $100,000 fulfills the $250,000 commitment made to
Lutheran General Hospital by the Jack H Marston II Melanoma Fund in 2005.

Sincerely,
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< Sharon A. Marston

President
Jack H. Marston I Melanoma Fund

CC: John Saletta
Jeff Spohn
Amy Saletta
Carmen Valentino

Note: Commitment letter signed and faxed to: 847-723-2285, 1/12/2010

www. jacksfund.org



